Council on the Libraries
Meeting Minutes
November 16, 2016

Present: Biron, Dietrich, Kahl, McCabe, Parker, Taxman, Thompson, Wybourne
Guests: Barrett, DeFelice, Green, Sagraves, Smith
The meeting was called to order at 11:50am.

1. The minutes of the October meeting were unanimously approved.

2. The Library was awarded 3 of the DCAL Experiential Learning grants in
Spring 2016. Laura Barrett and Barbara DeFelice discussed the student
publishing grant currently in progress and the support that the Library
provided in terms of the editing, reviewing, and publication of student
journals. Next steps include further discussion of the review process,
and investigation of a professional publishing system to support student
journals.

3. Sarah Smith presented on two courses that she co-created and taught
through the Book Arts Program with support of a DCAL Experiential
Learning grant. She is looking for ways to extend similar efforts to other
courses.

4. Jen Green presented on scholarly Identity and author rights and solicited
feedback from Council members regarding their thoughts on our
education and outreach efforts. The Council discussed ways to increase
faculty participation in the ORCID system and the Dartmouth Academic
Commons.

5. The Council discussed plans for its December meeting with Sue Mehrer.
We decided to present reports from Council Members as representatives
of each Division regarding how the Library is used in teaching and
research and how it can be integrated into the Dartmouth community.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:10pm.



